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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>; cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Greetings,

I am very unhappy with a number of the decisions the
CFTC has been
making in regards to forex trading.
proposed in RIN 3038-AC61
are just awful.
trading or find
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The new changes

remove
another

If this is passed I will either stop
and overseas broker. First
hedging, and now you want to

leverage. Why don’t we just
short trading all together and
stock market.

limit us

make forex

Disturbed
Carl Allen
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